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LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

July 21, 2022

Dear Residents,

The meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday July 25, 2022, at 7:00p.m. at
Village Hall. This will be the annual organizational meeting of the Board at which time the
appointments to various boards and commissions are made. We are presently looking for
someone who can be our TVASNAC Representative. TVASNAC is a committee that is
responsible for combatting aircraft noise. If you are interested, please contact Village Hall for
details.

As some of you may have noticed our speed hump pilot program has begun and our first speed
hump has been installed on Pond Lane. We will re-visit other proposed locations at a later date.

If you ever need to contact security patrol, you may do so by calling Mike Charles at 516-317-
8066. He would be happy to assist you if needed.

Once again, we welcome your attendance at the meeting and look forward to working with you
for a better Woodsburgh. We wish you all a wonderful and safe summer.

Very trul

Lee. A. Israel
Mayor
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Dear Village Resident:

A few weeks ago, the Mayor and Police Commissioner visited the Nassau
County Police Intelligence Headquarters to receive a tour and briefing from
senior NCPD officials. During the meeting, a senior official mentioned that
Ring has a “Neighbors” information sharing feature that could be used within
our Village. In addition, they are encouraging residents to install devices like
Ring doorbells or cameras, that record neighborhood activity that can be
shared with neighbors and law enforcement agencies should a crime occur.
Even if you already have video surveillance systems on your home, adding a
ring doorbell or camera might help us share information and video
surveillance footage with one another and law enforcement agencies should
the need arise. In addition, the Neighbor service can enable us to share useful
crime prevention information with our neighbors.

Here is some information provided by Ring. (It should be noted that the
devices might be sold at a discount over sale days like Prime Day.) We are
offering this information not to endorse a product but to pass along a crime
prevention enhancement that that was recommended by the NCPD.

Neighbors is a free app created for residents to connect and share hyper-local
safety updates and information from reliable sources. Neighbors Public
Safety Service is an interface that allows local public safety agencies to join
Neighbors to help keep residents safe and informed.



Neighbors provides local public safety agencies with a feature to help them
better engage with and inform the communities they serve. Neighbors is a
meeting place for every community member, which includes local public
safety agencies. When communities and public safety work together, we
believe that safer neighborhoods can become a reality.

How to Join Neighbors For Residents:

Download the Neighbors app for free on i0S, Android and FireOS devices.
You do not need to own a Ring device or any home security system in order
to participate on Neighbors.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to email
Police@Woodsburghny.com.




